
 

18th October 2023 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

  

Re:  Parent Diwali Celebration- Year 9  

 

We invite you to come and join us on the 8th of November to celebrate Diwali together 

as a community. Whether you celebrate Diwali or not, come along for an opportunity to 

see students perform and show their amazing talents, meet staff, and eat some delicious 

food. Do not miss this unique chance to celebrate the festival of lights in style at 

Dormers Wells High School. 

We invite you to our Parent Diwali celebration on Tuesday 8th November 2023 

between 3.30 pm and 4.30 pm.  

 

We look forward to celebrating with you on the 8th November 2023. 

 

Please respond to secure you place and your ticket. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss M. Zounaki 

Parent Ambassador 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Please return this slip via MyEd by Monday 30th October 2023  

 

Name of student:                                                         Form: 

 

I will/will not* be attending the coffee morning parent event on 8th November 2023 

(3:30 pm-4:30 pm) 

 

Signed:……………………………………… 

 

Date:……………………………………………… 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


